
Dismissals-Spring 2024 Grade Roll 

 

Historically, students who were dismissed at the end of the semester were: 

1. Disenrolled from the subsequent Summer or Winter intersession; and, 
2. Unable to register for the subsequent Fall or Spring semester 

All students were given information about the Dismissal Appeal process. If a student appealed 
their dismissal and it was approved, they were cleared to enroll 7 units for the subsequent Fall 
or Spring semester after attending a Reinstatement Workshop. 

With the change in registration periods, students will be enrolled in the subsequent semester 
before the previous semester’s grade roll. As a result, we propose the following to occur after 
the semester grade roll: 

1. Disenroll students from the subsequent Summer or Winter intersession.  
2. Inform students that they will be dropped from the subsequent Fall or Spring semester’s 

classes unless they submit a Dismissal Appeal by the stated deadline. 
3. If students don’t appeal by the stated deadline or the appeal is denied, they will be 

dropped from their classes by the stated deadline. 

More specifically for the Spring 2024 grade roll: 

1. Disenroll students from their Summer 2024 classes. 
2. Inform students that they must appeal their dismissal by Thursday, 8/1/24 in order to 

remain in their Fall 2024 classes. Students at this level of probation should not be 
enrolled in more than 12 units*. 

3. If students fail to appeal or their appeal is denied, they will be dropped from their Fall 
2024 classes on Friday, 8/9/2024. 

4. If students miss the Fall 2024 deadline, they can appeal for return in Spring 2025. 

*During the Reinstatement Workshop, students will be advised about their courseload and 
the best pathway to Good Standing, i.e., remaining enrolled in 12 units or dropping classes 
to focus on earning the highest possible grades. 

The Counseling Department will manage the appeals and reinstatement process and provide 
Admissions/IT with a list of students to disenroll by 8/8/2024.  

 

 

4/22/24: Proposal developed after meeting with George Bradshaw, Francisco Dorame, Julie Pérez-Garcia, Antonio 
Bangloy, Chuong Tran and Heather Zhang to discuss Spring 2025 dismissals. 

 


